

EMBASSY OF THE DEMOCRATIC SOCIALIST REPUBLIC OF SRI LANKA STOCKHOLM

28th September, 2015

Ms. Usha Balasundaram Saraswathy Kalakendra Nygärdsvägen 5 lgh 1004 143 45 Värby Stockholm

Dear Ms. Usha,

On behalf of the Embassy of Sri Lanka, I wish to express my gratitude for your good cooperation extended by way of sending a dance troupe from the Academy of Saraswathie Kala Kelendra on the 24th of September 2015 to perform at the Cultural Event held at the Vällingby Theatre.

These dances from your Institute blended well with the dances of Channa Upuli Dance Troupe of Sri Lanka. The combination of dances depicted different cultures of Sri Lanka, truly inspiring the audience denoting multiculturalism in Sri Lanka. The performance of your Dance Academy was spectacular and appreciated by the audience.

Thank you for your share in making the Sri Lankan Cultural Event on the eve of 24th September 2015, a success.

Sincerely,

Damayanthie Rajapkse

Ambassador



Website: http://stockholm.embassy.gov.lk